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Dear Mission of Love, 
 
It's difficult to put into words the appreciation we both feel towards Kathy Price 
and the Mission of Love Volunteers who've all come from so far away to Patricia 
and I to finish the Roots and Shoots Greenhouse end walls and to build a 
permanent building to house the farmers market in order to give us a place to 
do our work of providing local people with access to fresh, locally grown 
produce, traditional products and a fresh cup of coffee. 
 
In the last five years the Mission of Love and their stalwait friend Rusty Puckett 
have provided us with a Roots and Shoots office, tools and equipment, and now 
they've helped us finish the greenhouse and farmers market building, thus 
fulfilling dreams of ours. 
 
To you Kathy and all your wonderful, hardworking and committed volunteers, 
know that you're changing lives for the better every day and we thank you for 
it.  
 
Jason Schock and Patricia Hammond 
 

 


